



Fédération Européenne des Victimes de la Route European Federation of Road Traffic Victims

Brussels, 4.7.2017

Bavarian Ministry of the Interior,
for Building and Transport
European Policy and
International Relations Unit
Mr. Joachim Herrmann
Interior Minister and Deputy Governor of the Free State of Bavaria
e-mail: poststelle@stmi.bayern.de

Sincere Condolences

Dear Staatsminister.

In the name of the members of FEVR (European Federation of Road Traffic Victims) we profess sincere condolences and heartfelt sympathies to families and friends of those who lost their lives or had been seriously injured in the tragic road crash near Muenchberg.

At the same time we show special appreciation to all emergency workers for their selfless service and to you for all your help and support provided for all involved.

With caring thoughts,

Jeannot Mersch President

Robert Štaba Vice – president